

Acton UMC 317-862-2588

January 12, 2023 3's Class

This week, we made a winter border for our January Bulletin Board.
We also made a snowflake craft.







REMINDERS



- *In the event of school closings due to inclement weather, we follow Franklin Township School closings. If there is a two hour delay, we will start at our normal time-9am.
- * Registration for the next school year is open for Pre-K. Current students do not need to pay the \$90 registration fee. We have sent home the Enrollment Application.





Everyone have a great weekend! God Bless!

Mrs. Kramer: maryjkramer1@gmail.com

Mrs. Whitesell: <u>gibbon7@sbcglobal.net</u>

